
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  
 

ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN, PROCUREMENT AND CONSTRUCTION ADMINISTRATION 

SERVICES 

 
Mecklenburg County, North Carolina 

 

Mecklenburg County is requesting a Statement-of-Qualifications (SOQ) from qualified Architectural firms 
for professional services. The scope will consist of providing design, procurement and CA services for a 
roof, HVAC, HVAC controls and lighting replacement at the Mountain Island Library.  The Firm selected 
must be licensed in North Carolina, qualified & have experience with replacement of roofing, HVAC and 
lighting systems in existing buildings.  
A copy of the complete RFQ may be obtained by sending an official Notification-of-Interest via mail or 
email to: LaElaina Taylor, Mecklenburg County Asset & Facility Management, 3205 Freedom Drive, Suite 
6000, Charlotte, NC 28208 or LaElaina.Taylor@mecklenburgcountync.gov 
Submittals must be received by February 29, 2024, at 2:00pm. 
Upon request, this information will be made available in an alternate format for persons with disabilities 
by calling 980-314-2500. 
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